
Our Mini-bus Has Arrived

AMHLC is excited to announce the arrival of our very first mini-
bus.


Recently, we have been using walking as a means of transportation for 
children that attend Horace Mann Elementary School. We are now able to 
use our very own mini-bus as transportation for school-age children and for 
our awesome field trips! 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AMHLC 
TEACHER’S DAY!

We are so thankful 
for our amazing 
teachers! They 
create a safe and 
loving space for our 
community’s 
children. We 
celebrated our 
teachers on March 
10th to show our 
upmost 
appreciation for 
them. Thank you 
Ms. Trish and thank 
you to all of the 
parents that gave a 
gift in support of 
teacher’s day! 
AMHLC is truly 
abounding in love!

BETTY BRINN FIELD 
TRIP


Our children are going 
to Betty Brian children’s 
museum April 12-April 
14. Can’t wait to share 

some photos.

SUPER MARIO BRO 
FIELD TRIP


We are taking our 
night-time kids to see 
the new Super Mario 

Bros movie in theaters!
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AMHLC NEWS

We are growing by leaps and bounds, by God’s grace alone.

EASTER CELEBRATION 

AMHLC’s Easter 

celebration will be on 
Thursday, April 6th. Our 

children and our staff 
will be having a 

potluck!



SPIRIT WEEK

We loved our Spirit Week so much, 
we’re going to do it every month!


Every year, we have a spirit week where our 
children and staff can dress up each and every 
day! This year our spirit week was March 13-
March 17.


Our Dress-Up Days were:


Monday: Pajama Day

Tuesday: Sports Day

Wednesday: Grandparents Day

Thursday: Superhero/Princess Day

Friday: St. Patrick’s Day


Each day, the classroom teachers picked a ‘best 
dressed’ and the winners had the opportunity to 
pick a prize from our treasure bin!


April 3-April 6, AMHLC will be having another 
Spirit Week to celebrate Super Mario! Each day 
we will be wearing certain colors of the 
different characters. Photos coming soon!


Honoring Glorii


February 3rd, we honored Glorii, a four year 
old survivor of congenital heart disease by 
wearing red. Glorii is a child full of life that 
many parents recognize at the front door saying 
“hello”. 


We are so glad that we have families that help 
us support each other!
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JELLY PEDICURES

Sensory activities are must for children! Sensory 
activities stimulate the brain, improves coordination 
and fine motor skills, can help learn language and 
social skills, and it’s super fun! Each of our children 
were able to experience a jelly pedicure… they loved 
it!
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